
THE  PRIEST  AND  COUNCIL
MEMBERS  OF  KUFR  YASEEF
COMMUNITY  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Saturday, the 22nd of November/5th of December 2015, f.
Theodosios Mahouli, Mr Basam, Chairman, and members of the
Council  of  the  Greek-Orthodox  Arabic-Speaking  Community  of
Kufr Yaseef in Northern Israel, visited the Patriarchate.

They were welcomed by H.B. Theophilos, Patriarch of Jerusalem,
and  spoke  with  Him  for  issues  and  problems  facing  their
Community. The Patriarch offered His advice and promised to
provide help, both moral and tangible, towards having their
needs met and their problems resolved.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/Ncsj-hzgBgQ
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